January 16, 2002

Mr. John Doe

123 Fourth Street

Anytown, MI  48789

Dear John:

I just wanted to let you know that I am enrolled in CST-091 at Delta College.  We met once already and covered the first of five modules.  It was about computer systems in general – hardware and software, bits and bytes.

I need to read the first module of the textbook for next week and complete four worksheets to turn in at the beginning of the next class period.

I’ll let you know how things are going.  Hope everything is well with you.

Sincerely,

C. S. Techie

